BLAIR COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION

December 2, 2015

Tetra Tech, Inc.
Attn: Ailene Batoon
285 Ellicott Street
Buffalo, NY 14203

RE: Sunoco Pipeline L.P. — Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Floodplain and Stormwater Management Program Consistency
Allegheny, Blair, Frankstown, Juniata and Woodbury Townships, Blair County, PA

Dear Ms. Batoon:

The Blair County Planning Commission is in receipt of the request for Stormwater and Floodplain
Management Consistency request for the Sunoco Pipeline L.P. Pennsylvania Pipeline Project. We thank
you for including us in the planning process for this project; however, since Blair County does not have
either a countywide Stormwater Management Ordinance or a Floodplain Management Ordinance, we will
defer all technical reviews concerning stormwater and floodplain to the local municipalities.

Thank you again for our inclusion on reviewing this project. If you should have any questions, please feel
free to contact us.

Sincerely,

L s

"
Jamie L. Klink

Assistant Planner
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